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The 2022 Christmas Luncheon was once again held at the Legion 
on December 7, 2022.  It was so great to meet in person.  A       
wonderful time was had by all.    
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 Christmas At Lasalle 
 
Submitted by: Joanne Nakic,  
Laura Locke and Stephanie Young 
 
 
 

Christmas Activities At McConnell 

Christmas exchange and Christmas Caroling. 

Pictures Submitted by: Lisa Ferguson 
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 A Visit to Bee Meadow Farm In Apple Hill 

Sam and I braved the cold to see some of the rescue animals at the Bee Meadow Farm tour. 
We both had a blast feeding and petting the animals. Sam loved seeing all the horses and 
made friends with a chicken.  
 
Submitted by: Sam and Laurel    

Happy 65th Birthday Peter 
 

Peter enjoyed his 65
th
 Birthday celebration with his mom , staff and roommates. We wanted 

to share the pictures that were taken. The Celebration took place on Sunday, January 8, 
2023 at Old Orchard. 
Submitted by: Carrie Haskins and Amanda Tyo 
 
 



 Page 4 

 
 
On January 9, 2023, Debbie, Paul and Peter enjoyed a day 
at Parc Omega. Kerri, Elizabeth and Sandra who is on a  
student placement also went on this outing.  
 
Submitted by: Kerri Vervoort 

A Visit To Parc Omega 

 

A New Member Of The Fifth St. Family 
 
Birthday Surprise! 
This year for Sam’s birthday she received her very own cat. It was a great birthday surprise!  
Her name is Cleo and she is a very loving and affectionate cat. Sam takes great care of her 
and Cleo has adjusted really well in Sam’s home. 
It was a perfect match. Sam is so proud to show off Cleo. 
 
Submitted by: Sam, Laurel and Julie 
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Happy Birthday Paul 

Happy birthday to Paul from Old  
Orchard, who celebrated 69 years on 
January 24, 2024.  
 
Submitted by: Kerri Vervoort and  
Elizabeth Ellis  

Pizza Party 
 

Jeff and Tim from Gloucester enjoyed a pizza party by making their own pizzas on January 
24, 2024 at Old Orchard. Peter enjoyed the company while enjoying his pizza.  
 

Submitted by: Kerri Vervoort and Elizabeth Ellis  
 

 

Mmm, Cookies! 
 
Ashton baked some cookies with Carrie and 
Madison.  Great success! He loved it! 
Submitted by: Madison Marsolais  
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An Outing For Lunch 

When the horns are blowing from the fire alarm system, we retreat for some wholesome food. 
Thanks Lasalle for the use of your van once again. 
  
Old orchard staff accompanied Peter, Paul and Debbie to enjoy 
some lunch at St. Hubert's.  
New sprinkler system and fire alarm systems are almost  
completed.  
 
Submitted by: Kerri, Carrie and Amber  
 

A Special Visitor 
 
Mike had a great visit with Tina. 
He also spent some cuddle time 
with Piper!  
Can someone say BFFS! 
 
 
Submitted by Madison Marsolais 

 
Happy 63rd birthday to Debbie.  Debbie celebrated 
her birthday on March 7th with her sister Brenda 
and her husband Dwight. Debbie was  
excited and enjoyed a piece and a half of cake!  
 
Submitted by: Kerri Vervoort and Elizabeth Ellis  
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Out And About In The Community 
 
Ashton and Mike having fun in the  
community. 
 
Submitted by: Deborah 
Rose 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Craft Night At Marydale 
 
Little early spring craft night with Paul and JJ to beat the  
winter blues. 
Submitted by: Leanne Woods 
 
 

Where flowers bloom, 
so does hope 
 
Lady Bird Johnson 
 

Happy Birthday Mark! 
 
Mark celebrated his Birthday with some cake 
and balloons. 
 
Submitted by Stephanie Young 
 



Gal’s Spring Fling 
 
The Gal’s Spring Fling was held on March 24, 2023 
at the South Stormont Township Hall.  A special 
Thank You to the Ingleside, Long Sault, Lost Villages 
Lions Club. 
 
Submitted by: Bernadette Van Gurp 
 
 


